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	Ein cyf / Our ref: 002/22/FOI 


	Dyddiad / Date: 11th April 2022 


Further to your request for information dated 5th April 2022, I am pleased to provide the following response. 

Your request:
How many people in Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board (BCUHB) are currently on a waiting list for an NHS dentist?
Our response:

High Street NHS Dental Practices are independent contractors and are not required to provide this information as part of the national contract, therefore we are unable to provide you with the information you have requested. 

We welcome correspondence through the medium of Welsh
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